
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
before the Transit and Parking Commission 

Parking Utility Rate Change Proposal 
Wednesday, February 14, 2018 at 6:00 PM 

Room 260, Madison Municipal Building 
 
On Wednesday, February 14, 2018, at 6:00 PM in Room 201 of the City-County Building, 210 Martin Luther 
King Jr. Boulevard, the Parking Utility and the City of Madison Transit and Parking Commission will hold a public 
hearing on proposed parking rate modifications to tentatively go into effect June 1, 2018.  The last general rate 
change was in June 2016.   
 
Residents and other members of the public are encouraged to attend and publicly comment on the staff 
proposal.  The rate modification proposal consists of the following changes:  

 Increasing the State Street Capitol Garage rate from $0.90/hour to $1.20/hour. 

 Increasing the State Street Campus Garage rate from $1.30/hour to $1.50/hour. 

 Increasing the Brayton Lot rate from $1.80/hour to $2.00/hour.   

 Increasing the weekday monthly permit at Brayton Lot from $150/$170 per month for residents/non-
residents to $160/$185 per month. 

 Increasing the weekday monthly permit at Wilson Lot from $125/$145 per month for residents/non-residents 
to $135/$155 per month. 

 Establishing an hourly rate for the new Capitol East District Garage (expected to open late summer/early fall 
2018) of $0.80/hour and monthly night permit rate of $42/$48 per month for residents/non-residents. 
 

 
For detailed information on the rate modification proposal, see flyers available at parking structures or visit the 
Parking Utility website: www.cityofmadison.com/parking .  You may also call the Parking Utility office at 608-
266-4761 to request a mailed hard copy. 
 
Written comments may be sent to: Madison Parking Utility, P.O. Box 2986, Madison, WI  53701-2986 or 
parking@cityofmadison.com  (Attention: TPC Public Comment) by 4:30 PM on Monday, February 12, 2018. 
 
If individuals need an interpreter, translator, materials in alternate formats or other accommodations to access 
this public hearing, they may contact the following department email, at least three days prior to the hearing:  
parking@cityofmadison.com or call (608) 267-8751. 
 

# # # # # # # # 
 
 
Publish:  The Wisconsin State Journal, February 5, 2018 
 
Please send a single copy of the publication affidavit to Patrick McGuigan, Parking Utility, 30 W. Mifflin St, Suite 
900, PO Box 2986, Madison, WI  53701-2986.   
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